
CITY OF GRANDVILLE 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR ZONING ORDINANCE AMENDMENT 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to Public Act 110 of 2006, as amended, that a 
public hearing will be held by the City of Grandville Planning Commission at 7:00 p.m., 
Wednesday, May 1st, 2024.  
 
The purpose of the public hearing is to hear and consider a text amendment to the Zoning 
Ordinance regarding proposed policies to prohibit on-street parking for recreational 
vehicles, allow parking of recreational vehicles in driveways from a period of May 1st to 
November 1st, require a 5-foot setback from the driveway for recreational vehicle parking 
in a driveway, and to keep the current standards for winter storage of recreational 
vehicles. 

 
The Meeting will be held at Grandville City Hall located at 3195 Wilson Avenue SW, 
Grandville, Michigan 49418.  
 
Written comments or questions on the proposed variance can be emailed to City Planning 
Consultant Chris Khorey at ckhorey@mcka.com until 4:30 p.m. the day of the meeting. 
 

Marci Poley-Kwiatkowski, City Clerk 
 
Publication Date: 04/18/2024 


